
 
 
 

 
 

August 7, 2013 
 
Ms. Sarah Gillmore 
Shine 608 
c/o Tenant Resource Center 
1202 Williamson Street 
Madison, Wi. 53703 
 
Dear Ms. Gillmore: 
 
Thank you very much for your proposal,  in response to Dane County RFP 
#113066, to operate a Day Resource Center for Dane County.  Yours was the only 
proposal we received for this initiative. 
 
As you may know, we received two proposals in response to the RFP for a site for 
the center, and neither location was within the geographic area we desired.  One 
was too small based on the criteria we were looking for, and the price of one was 
beyond what had been budgeted. 
 
In light of these considerations, at this time we are not going to pursue these sites, 
since the two proposals didn’t meet the criteria of the RFP.  Since we don’t have a 
site at this time, we are not going to move forward with contracting for an operator. 
 
We will be reviewing other options in the hopes of moving the day resource center 
forward. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. 
 
 
 
Tim Saterfield 
Communications and Operations Manager 
Dane County Department of Human Services 
242-6532 
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